
COTTESMORE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
Architectural Review Board Meeting 

January 17, 2019 
 

The ARB meeting of the Cottesmore Homeowners Association was held on Thursday, 
January 17, 2019 in front of the applicant’s home, 7671 Cottesmore Drive, Naples, FL 
34113 
 

 
 PRESENT:  Chris Gibney, Committee Member    
   Diane Sullivan, Committee Member 
   Jerry Berk, Committee Member 
 
   Ken Hess, Dorrill Management Group 
 
Ken Hess called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M.  
 
APPLICATIONS 
Ken Hess presented the following application for review. 
 

1. Ryan residence located at 7724 Cottesmore Drive – Color of front door in beige. 
On a motion by Mr. Berk and a second by Mrs. Sullivan, the application was 
unanimously NOT approved.  All three members attending the meeting 
emphasized the need to maintain the door colors in the walnut/brown color. 

 
 
ADJOURNMENT  
A motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Berk to adjourn at 9:14 a.m.  The motion was 
second by Mrs. Sullivan with all in favor. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Ken Hess, CAM for Cottesmore 


